From:
To: Sizewell

Subject: Sizewell C Construction **Date:** 08 October 2021 18:51:52

Dear Sir,

I urge you to turn down EDF's application to build two nuclear reactors at Sizewell.

They are trying to squeeze a large construction site into an area which is too small for a building of this nature.

The whole area is totally unsuitable, as any large construction will have a devastating effect on the surrounding area.

It is being built in an area of AONB and next to Suffolk Wildlife Trust nature reserve an important reserve for its plants and amphibians.

Continuous noise and 24 artificial light will have a negative on the large number of breeding birds at the adjacent RSPB's Minsmere Nature Reserve. This is a nationally important nature reserve and extremely important for it's wildlife and rare plants.

It will cause at least 12 years of misery to local inhabitants with traffic disruption, traffic and construction noise in what were quiet country villages.

Most of important of all, the cost will be prohibitive and increasing, and IT WILL BE OUT OF DATE BY THE TIME IT IS COMPLETED.

Peter Etheridge

I

Lack of a secured long term water supply

- * concern about the impacts of a water desalination plant during construction
- * uncertainty about coastal defences amid new reports on sea level rise
- * dispute over the project's contribution (or not) to Biodiversity Net Gain.

Or more general ones, eg

- * Traffic and disruption
- * Impact on local businesses and tourism
- * Influx of workers
- * Impact on AONB, loss of rare habitats etc
- * How it's not needed, and certainly not green (see below)